
 
 

 
 

Coaching Working Group and Education Curriculum Advisory Group  

Do you have what it takes to motivate, enthuse and generally bring out the best in people? If 
so, we would love to hear from you.   

WWR are looking for specialised individuals that use their interpersonal skills and 
experience to be “Learning Champions”. Helping coaches be more productive and achieve 
great results. 

The WWR Heads of Departments have recently been working with the World Academy of 
Sport (WAoS) and World Rugby to review our previous coach education pathway and to 
evolve this to a new framework. The next phase of development is for WAoS and WWR to 
create an updated coach education package that suits the requirements of our stakeholders. 
The plan is for the new WWR coach education package to be made available through an 
online learning management system (Censeo) developed specific to the needs of the 
international sports sectors.  

Once the new pathway has been finalised and rolled out, learners will be able to complete a 
new online Wheelchair Rugby Ready Course as the WWR Introduction to Wheelchair Rugby 
(Level 1) Qualification and then attend face-to-face workshops to gain a WWR Coach of 
Beginner / Intermediate Players (Level 2) Qualification.  

There will also be a Coach Educator certification course to ensure we progressively develop 
a global footprint of Educators for the long-term development of our sport. This will enable 
qualified and recognised WWR Coach Educators to deliver coaching courses and to certify 
candidate Wheelchair Rugby coaches. 

To help ensure the updated package is fit for purpose we are looking to recruit a diverse 
group of experienced people to contribute to and feedback on the development of the 
content that WWR are working on. 

One role of the Coaching Working Group is to act as the Curriculum Advisory Group and 
would comprise a mixture of wheelchair rugby coaches with a diverse background of 
knowledge and experience within the sport as well as individuals with experience and 
expertise within education.  

The Group will aim to meet on a regular basis to discuss progress of the coach education 
pathway and to provide feedback and advice on the resources and assets which are 
intended to be used following the redevelopment. 
A full Terms of Reference is available along with this letter of interest on the WWR Website 
“About > Get Involved” section - https://worldwheelchair.rugby/get-involved/  

 
If you are passionate about coaching and interested in being part of the Coaching Working 
Group then please forward a letter of interest to office@worldwheelchair.rugby  
addressed to Rob Tarr, WWR Head of Coaching for consideration as a “Learning 
Champion”.  
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